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SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 
 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 
Title:  7-SL141220  Super Slab® Pre-Cast Panels 

 

Description: The Missouri Department of Transportation, St. Louis has 

determined that there is only one known local manufacturer approved 

installer:  McCann Concrete Products to install the Super-Slab® product 

as an alternative pavement repair option on Rte. 370 @ Rte 141 in St. 

Louis County. This project is for a six month evaluation period to research 

the effectiveness of precast concrete pavement slabs in concrete repair.  

Super Slab® panels are slabs on grade system used for highway, exit 

ramps and airport pavement replacement.  The panels are cast to exacting 

tolerances and placed on pre-graded, sub-base surfaces that have similar 

exacting tolerances as the slabs. Super Slab® is a propriety product 

manufactured by The Fort Miller Company of Schulylerville, N.Y., and 

may only be installed by their approved installers.  A representative from 

the manufacturer will be present to oversee the installation.  Estimated 

amount of this project is $45,000.00. 

 

Issues with this purchase may be directed to Teresa (Terri) Mount at  

(314) 301-1431  or  teresa.mount@modot.mo.gov  until    December 20. 

2013. 
 

Contract Period: Through   December   2014. 
 

Renewal Options: Two (2) One year renewal options 
 

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 
 

Supplier:         McCann Concrete Products 

   Dorsey, IL.  
                

Buyer:   Teresa (Terri) Mount 
 

Phone Number: 314-301-1431 
 

Email:   teresa.mount@modot.mo.gov  
 

Posting Date:  December 11, 2013 
 

Response Date: December 20, 2013 
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